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Cobb Water Publishes 2025 Annual Water Quality Report 

 

Marietta, GA – Cobb County Water System (CCWS) is pleased to announce that the 2025 Water 
Quality Report, also known as the Consumer Confidence Report (CCR), is now available. CCWS 
remains committed to delivering clean, reliable drinking water to its customers. This annual 
report provides detailed information about the quality of the drinking water supplied to our 
customers, as required by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).  
 
CCWS purchases its drinking water from the Cobb County-Marietta Water Authority (CCMWA), a 
public utility providing potable water on a wholesale basis. The report includes data from 
laboratory testing conducted by CCMWA from January to December 2024. It demonstrates that 
the water provided by CCMWA, and distributed by CCWS, continues to meet or exceed all federal 
and state drinking water quality requirements. 
 
Inside the report, in addition to the latest lab results, you will find information about your 
drinking water sources, water infrastructure, your role in water quality, and unregulated 
contaminant monitoring. 
 
The 2025 Water Quality Report is available in both English and Spanish and can be accessed 
online at www.cobbcounty.gov/water/customer-service/water-quality-reports.  
 
Customers who prefer a printed copy of the report may request one by completing the online 
Water Quality Report Request Form, also available on CCWS’ website. 
 
For more information or questions regarding the Water Quality Report, please contact the 
Customer Service Division at 770-419-6200 or watercustomerservice@cobbcounty.gov.   
 
Additional information about the requirements of the Water Quality Report are found at 
www.epa.gov/sites/default/files/documents/CCR_Required_Info_Summary.pdf. 
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